
From: Terry Sutterfield
To: Reg-Comment
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Date: Monday, September 23, 2019 1:31:40 PM

I support the changes proposed by ADEQ to Rule 5 and Rule 6 that would institute a permanent
moratorium on issuance of permits for medium and large swine CAFOs in the Buffalo National River
watershed.

Terry Sutterfield, MD
327 N Washington Ave
Fayetteville, AR 72701
479-305-0420
suttertk@yahoo.com

Sent from my iPad

mailto:suttertk@yahoo.com
mailto:Reg-Comment@adeq.state.ar.us

